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To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: ORPHAN WORKS BILL 
Date: Friday, March 19, 2010 8:07:02 AM 

Every area of our society is being attacked by the greedy.  We need to protect our artists.  It is next to 
impossible for an artist to copyright every single piece of art work they produce.  We need to get back 
to  some core values and respect the rights of all artists and not just allow the rich to make money off 
our often starving artists.  Please oppose this bill.  Thank you,  Margaret OConnor 
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